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I live on N. Edison St in St. John's. I have lived here with my family since 1975. It is 

unconscionable that on the peninsula we do not have a a way out in the case of an 

earthquake. We know that there is a 40% chance of the Cascadia quake occurring 

within the next 50 years. We are already suffering from much more than our share of 

pollution and risk from industry and the operations at the CEI Hub. We know from the 

study of toxic releases done by Portland State University, that in the case of the 

earthquake, the deadly toxic fumes will be dense in our area. And on top of that we're 

trapped.  

 

Please, act on our behalf. 

 

Thank you, 

Laurie King 


